2024 Fall Product Chocolate Bars Sale
WORLD’S FINEST CHOCOLATES

Fundraising Kickoff is Monday, August 26, 2024 at
8:30am and the chocolate box distribution is
September 3-4, 2024 in the Hall. The sale runs
through October 11, 2024 (5 weeks).

Dear SAP School Parent(s) / Guardian(s):

We are thrilled to announce our Fall Product Chocolate Bars sale will begin

on September 4, 2024 (Back to School Night)! All families who chose to participate in the
2024- 2025 fundraising campaign will receive 4 boxes (60 pieces in each) of chocolate bars.
Product MUST be picked up in the Hall 9/3 - 9/4. After that, we will move the chocolates to
the office to be signed out and picked up by Friday, 9/6, or the family will be automatically
invoiced. Chocolates cannot be returned once checked out. There are NO RETURNS or
REFUNDS for this sale. Families will be billed for products sold or not picked up. Please keep
them out of the heat to keep it in good condition to sell.
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bars back for our annual fundraiser!

One MIXED Box includes: (60 bars: 12 Almond, 12 Crisp, 6
Dark Chocolate, 6 Milk Chocolate, 12 Caramel, and 12
Wafer). This year we continue to have all ALMOND boxes.

: Suggested check out is one full box of 60 almond bars and 3
ety mixed boxes to each family.
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Bo ermecemme . The MINIMUM sale of 4 boxes will earn you a $120 credit
towards your required $500 financial commitment!

INCENTIVE OPPORTUNITIES will be earned as follows:

2 TROJAN DRAWINGS: Your child’s name will also be entered into a “Trojan Drawing” for
every box sold above the minimum of 4 boxes.

The more you sell over the 4-box minimum, the more chances your family has to win!
Entries are entered once the 5t box is paid for.

1st, 2noand 3ro PLACE TOP WINNERS will earn gift cards of their choice in the
following increments: $150, $100 and $75



WHEN IS OUR MONEY DUE? All money needs to be submitted by 3:30 pm on October 25,

2024. Trojan Drawing #1 takes place on: Thurs. 09/12/24. To be included in drawing, S
due: 9/9/24.

Trojan Drawing #2 takes place on Thurs 09/26/2024. To be included drawing,
S due: 9/20/24.

PAYMENT DEADLINE: All chocolate monies are due by: October 25, 2024 by the end of the
business day to avoid late charges and to be included in the final count of the BMX bike

Show on TBA. All families who sell 5 chocolate boxes or more will be invited to the BMX
bike Show.

The special BMX bike show will take place on TBA in the Hall ONLY for all families that paid
for 5 or more chocolate boxes by the FINAL PAYMENT DEADLINE of FRIDAY, October 25, 2024.
Families that have opted out and paid in full for their S500 fundraising can also attend the
incentive show if they sell ANY number of boxes (1 or more).

Additional chocolate boxes can also be checked out in the office by filling out a LOG
SHEET for “Additional Boxes” located in the school office. A parent/guardian signature is
required. ADDITIONAL BOXES OF ALMOND BARS ARE IN LIMITED SUPPLY AND

AVAILABLE WHILE SUPPLY LASTS TO FAMILIES CHECKING OUT THEIR 5t BOX AND UP.

There are NO RETURNS OR REFUNDS for this sale. Upon pickup, please note that it is the
family’s responsibility to continue to keep the candy stored properly at no more than 74
degrees Fahrenheit to keep the chocolate from melting and resolidifying at a lower
temperature. White marks will appear when fat particles in the chocolate separate due to
fluctuations of cold or hot temperatures.

When submitting money, clearly print your child’s name, grade, and amount on the
envelope. You will be responsible for cash shortages. EXACT amounts on Checks/Money
orders are encouraged and should be made out to St. Anthony of Padua School.

Should you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact: Gabriela
Vasquez, gabrielarj87@gmail.com or the school office 310-329-7170.

Thank you, again, in advance for your continued support of our beloved St.
Anthony of Padua School!

God Bless,
Angela Grey, Principal

Gabriela Vasquez, 2024-2025 Fall Fundraiser PLC Chair
Brenda Lujan Pineda, 2024-2025 Fall Fundraiser

Co-Chair



